STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A. CONTI, JR.
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

August 12, 2009

Addendum No. 1

RE: Contract ID: C202411

WBS# 5CR.10921.19

Wake County

US-70/NC-50 (Glenwood Ave.) From Women’s Club To
Pavement Joint North of Wade Avenue

August 18, 2009 Letting
To Whom It May Concern:

Reference is made to the proposal and sketch maps recently furnished to you on this
project.

The following revisions have been made to the proposal:

The proposal cover page has been revised to delete “Ultra-Thin Hot Mix” from the type
of work

Page Nos. 37 thru 49 have been revised to delete the Project Special Provision entitled
“Quality Management System For Asphalt Pavements: (OGAFC, PADC and Ultrathin
HMA Version)”.

Page No. 56 has been revised to delete the Project Special Provision entitled “Aggregates
For Asphalt Pavements and Surface Treatments (Ultra-Thin)”.

Page No. 58 has been revised to delete the Project Special Provision entitled “Value
Engineering Proposal For Ultra Thin Bonded Wearing Course.

On page Nos. 1 and 2 of the existing item sheets the following three pay items are hereby
deleted: “16-1567000000-E-SP Asphalt Binder For Plant Mix, Grade PG-70-28”, “17-
1839110000-E-661 Ultrathin Hot Mix Asphalt, Type B”, “18-18392000000-E-661
Application Of Ultrathin Hot Mix Asphalt”. The contractor’s bid must not include these
pay items. The contract will be prepared accordingly.
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The Expedite File has been updated to reflect these revisions. Please download the
Expedite Addendum File and follow the instructions for applying the addendum. Bid
Express will not accept your bid unless the addendum has been applied.

The following revisions have been made to the Sketch Maps:

Sheet Nos. 2, 3, 4 and 5 have been revised to reflect the deletion of the Ultra-Thin Hot
Mix.

In view of the above noted revisions we are sending you a new proposal form and sketch
maps. Please destroy the proposal form and sketch maps previously furnished.

Sincerely,
R. A. Garris, PE
Contract Officer
RAG/jag
Attachments
cc:  Mr. J. G. Nance, PE Mr. Robert Memory
Mr. Ron Hancock, PE Mr. R. E. Davenport, Jr., PE
Mr. J. W. Bowman, PE Mr. Jay Bennett, PE
Ms. D. M. Barbour, PE Mr. Art McMillan, PE
Mr. J. V. Barbour, PE Mr. Larry Strickland
Ms. Lori Strickland Mr. Ronnie Higgins
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